
 

                                                                                                     

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events 

Grandparents Tea - We will be hosting a 
Grandparents tea on Monday 2nd October at 
3pm. One Grandparent per child will be invited to 
come into nursery and enjoy tea with them. If you 
would like to attend, please let a member of staff 
in your child’s room know.  
 
Coffee Morning - On Friday 13th October we will 
be hosting a coffee morning. This gives parents a 
chance to meet up with other parents and allows 
our new families an opportunity to meet each 
other. Times for this event will be confirmed via 
email.  
 
Parents Evening - On Wednesday 25th October 
parents will be invited in for Parents Evening to 
have a meeting with your child’s key person. Rob 
will also be making delicious food for everyone to 
sample. Appointments will be available to book 
on Tapestry within the next few weeks.  
 
Halloween - From the week commencing 30th 
October Crossley Mill will be hosting an array of 
Halloween activities for the children to get 
involved with. It’s going to be a spook-tacular 
week! 
Please email us if you would like to attend the 
Teas - deputy.crossleymillnursery@btconnect.com 

Health & Safety    

Safeguarding – 

Please can we remind parents and carers that 

mobile phones are not permitted within the 

nursery rooms.  

Also please do not let anyone else in the 

building with you even if it is a parent that you 

know. This is for safety reasons. Many thanks.  

 

 

Crossley Mill Nursery Autumn 2023 
 

Outdoor Clothes 

Now that the weather has taken an Autumnal 
turn, can we please ask that you bring your child 
to nursery with appropriate clothing for outdoor 
play in all weathers! Including, a change of 
clothes, waterproof coat, wetsuit (if possible) and 
wellies. 
 

Thank you      

Welcome!! 
A HUGE welcome to all our new families of Crossley Mill! It’s lovely to 

see so many new faces around the building and we hope you’re all 
settling in nicely 

Dates for your Diary - Nursery Closure Dates 

2023 

*Christmas Closure* 
Monday 25th December to Tuesday 2nd January 

2024. 

Meet our Students! 

 
 

 
 

Rhi is based in the Gulliver 
Room and working towards 
her Level 3 in Childcare. 

Charlie is based in the Under 
2’s and working towards her 
Level 3 in Childcare. 

Lily is based in the Lilliput 
Room and working towards 
her Level 3 in Childcare. 
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The Office   
 

 

 

 

 

 

Bobkins 

The Baby Room 

 

What we have planned Autumn Term  

 

 

This term Bobkins will be basing our activities on the Autumnal Season.  

We will be collecting natural materials for creative activities, playing in 
Autumnal themed tuff trays and will be observing the changes in the 
natural world around us.  

We are planning on having lots of outdoor based play activities and walks 
out in the local community to see the changes happening in our village.   

    Caroline              Astrid

    Ella                            Bethany                          Kelly                Nichola 

After the success of the new garden, the Management Team 
are delighted to be looking towards their next project and 
investing in new doors and windows for the nursery!  

This will not affect operation of the nursery as all work will 
be carried out on the weekends in Oct / Nov over a 6–8 week 
period.  

Jessica 

 

This term, the Baby Room’s theme is ‘Farms & Sensory Activities’, so we have 
had a lot of animal themed activities on offer for the children to explore, such 
as pigs in the mud and other messy activity trays to get stuck into! 

We also have lots of sensory toys on offer with different textures, colours and 
lights, to stimulate the babies’ senses.  

This term we have also had a lot of new starters in the Baby Room, so we have 
been welcoming lots of new faces and families into our room.  

Sarah 

 

Eve 

 



 

 

Andrea          Ryan              Rebecca          Charlie           Dale 

             Charlie 
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Lilliputs 

The Lilliputs have got a very busy Autumn coming up! We have lots of new 
children starting and want to welcome all of them and the new families that 
are joining us.  

We have Halloween coming up and will have lots of Halloween activities 
planned from pumpkin carving and spooky lanterns to making pom-pom 
spiders! 

Shortly after that, we will be celebrating Bonfire Night and will be making 
firework pictures as well as our own chocolate apples to take home.  

Andrea Ryan Dale Rebecca Charlie 

This term in Gullivers we are welcoming lots of new children from the Lilliput 
room up into the Gulliver’s. We are focusing on building bonds between all 
members of Gulliver’s and their new key person. We will also be learning the 
rules of the room, gaining more independence, and implementing sharing 
through circle times, music sessions and group games.  

We will also be looking at all things Autumn and exploring the natural world 
around us. Observing the changes in nature, and; of course, lots of 
Halloween and Bonfire themed activities and tuff trays.  
 

Olivia Georgina Laura Rosie 

Holiday Club at Crossley Mill Nursery 

*Bookings open for October Half Term Holiday Club on Friday 29th September* 

 We provide quality childcare and play opportunities in Hebden Bridge during the 
school holidays. 

Did you know that we are now accepting payments via Tax Free Childcare? 

Please see the link below for more details      
 

Holiday Club | Crossley Mill Nursery 
 

 

 

https://crossleymillnursery.org.uk/holiday-club/

